
November 25th 
19 3

Professor Oarleton Stanley, 
Department of Glassies.

Dear Stanley,

On reading over again Beatty’s comment 
on our draft letter, 1 notice he says

"the survey of which you have a copy 
indicates certain measures of expansion 
which its authors consider advisable in 
the University’s interest, 
think your letter would be strengthened 
and likely to bring more concrete results 
if Without limiting its general terms you 
indicated the advisability of an expression 
of opinion on certain subjects which the 
survey itself deals with."

Do you not

You will notice what I did not at first 
observe, that a very definite reference is made to 
the Martin-Tory-Golby survey.

Perhaps you would read it over again 
and see if anything that survey contains might be 
used in our letter.

Ever yours faithfully.

Principal
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